
 

               

Hillston Central School acknowledges the Wiradjuri people who are the traditional custodians of the lands on which our school is located.  
We pay our respects to Elders, past, present, and emerging. We extend our respects to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Island students enrolled in our 

school. Hillston Central School is committed to honouring Australian Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples’ unique cultural and spiritual 
relationships to the land, waters and seas.  
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Upcoming Dates 

Tues December 13th  
Presentation night 

6pm 
B.N. Hall 

 
Wed December 14th  

Year 6 Formal 
6pm 

 
Wed December 14th 

Secondary Rewards Day 
 

Friday December 16th 
Whole School Pool Party 

2023 
Tuesday Feb 7th  
Yrs. 1-12 return 

 
Thursday Feb 9th 
Kinder commence 

 
Wed/ Thurs Feb 8th/9th 

RAP Yr. 11/12 
Study Camp 

 
Friday Feb 10th 

Whole Swimming Carnival 
 
 

Term 
Term 4 Week 10 

As this is the last newsletter for the year, it 
is a good opportunity to reflect on what we 
have achieved and future directions. 
Despite the interruptions early in the year, 
we continued to build on our learning and 
wellbeing priorities. Improving reading and 
numeracy outcomes for our students has 
been our ongoing focus and we have been 
working hard on using student 
achievement data to ensure that learning 
needs are met, and our students continue 
to grow. 

Next year, in response to data collected 
from our parents, students and staff 
surveys, we will have an overarching focus 
on communication. This will allow us to 
work closely with you to achieve the best 
possible outcomes for your children. 

Presentation Evening Tuesday  
13th December 

Congratulations to the many deserving 
students who will be the recipients of 
awards honouring their achievements and 
contributions during 2022. Parents and 
carers are invited to celebrate this great 
occasion with us at our annual 
Presentation Evening tonight commencing 
at 6pm in our Hall. Well done respectful, 

responsible, learners! 

Semester 2 Reports 
Students in Years K-10 will receive their 
Semester 2 Reports today. Any reports not 
sent home today will be held at the Office 
for collection. Please don’t hesitate to 
contact your child’s teacher if you wish to 
discuss your child’s learning progress. 

Phone/smart watch 
One final reminder that as of the first 
day of Term 1, Tuesday 7th February, 
HCS will be a ‘phone-free’ space for all 
students. This will allow our students to 
focus on their learning and have time to 
engage in physical activities or just sit 
with friends and talk during recess and 
lunch breaks. 

Premier’s Back to School NSW program. 
Don’t forget you can now apply for the 
Premier’s Back to School NSW program, 
offering $150 worth of vouchers to help 
pay for school supplies like school 
uniforms, shoes, bags, textbooks and 
stationery. 

Every primary and secondary school 
student in NSW is eligible for the 
vouchers. You can apply through 
MyServiceNSW. 

As this is the last newsletter for 2022, I 
would like to wish our school community 
all the best for a very happy and safe 
Christmas and New Year and thank you 
for your continued support. 

Take care everyone! 

 
Ms Sandy Ryan 
Principal 



Medications at School 

Reminder that no primary student should 

have ANY kind of medication in their 

school bag. 

All medication must be 

prescribed by a Dr (including 

Panadol) and be held at the front 

office. 

The only exception to this rule is epi-pen for 

anaphylaxis.   

For Sale  

Hillston Central 

School Drink Bottles  

$8 each 

Mobile Phone  & Smart Watch 

Procedures Policy Changes 2023 

K—12 will not be permitted to use digital mobile 

devices during school time. 

Phones brought to school must be switched off & stored 

securely in the phone lockers during the school day 

If used during the day the phone/watch may be confiscated and 

kept in the front office until collected by parent/carer 

School Hats 

School hats are available from our 
Front Office for $20 each. We have a 
variety of styles and sizes including 
bucket, wide-brim, caps and flat 

SCHOOL NEWS 
STUDENTS RETURN 

DATES 

Tuesday 7th February—Years 1-12 

Thursday 9th February—Kinder 

WHOLE SCHOOL SWIMMING 

CARNIVAL 

Friday 10th February  

MOBILE LIBRARY 

Returns on Wednesday 14th December. Please ensure that all 

books are returned before the holidays 

No borrowing on this day. 



BYOD  SPECIFICATIONS 
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SCHOOL NEWS 
Secondary Uniform—Summer 

All students K-Year 12 can be purchased from Lowes in Griffith or Online at the Lowes Website 



SCHOOL NEWS 
Primary Uniform—Summer 

All students K-Year 12 can be purchased from Lowes in Griffith or Online at the Lowes Website 



SCHOOL NEWS 
SPORTS UNIFORM SUMMER AND WINTER Kinder—Yr 12 
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